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Dear Parents/Guardians,                                                                        13th April, 2022 

Arrangements for Resumption of Face-to-face Classes After Easter Holiday 

The Education Bureau announced earlier that all schools in Hong Kong may 

resume classes after the Easter Holiday. Our school’s Easter Holiday was originally 

scheduled until 24th April, 2022. As such, the school will resume classes on Monday, 

25th April, 2022. For relevant details about the resumption of face-to-face classes, 

parents please pay attention to later e-School circulars. Also, class teachers will notify 

parents of things to note about the resumption of classes through sunshine calls. The 

school will closely monitor the development of the epidemic as well as the latest 

announcements of the Education Bureau, and inform parents in time of the latest 

arrangements of the resumption of classes. Thank you to all parents for your 

cooperation.  

 

 

Yours faithfully,    

                                                                                                                    Mr. Chan Chun Wah 

                                                                                                                    Principal        
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